
Thunderbird Homework Zoomline! 

 

Have you found yourself at home wishing you could have a little help on your 
asynchronous work or your homework? We have created a new resource for all 

Mitchell Senior students who may need extra help! Starting Wednesday, 
February 3rd, we will be offering a ​Homework Zoomline​ for all students! The 

Homework Zoomline will be available over Zoom ​every Wednesday​ for the rest 
of the school year.  

The Homework Zoomline will be available for 7​th​ grade students from  

8:00 AM to 9:30 AM and 11:45-1:00.  

 

The Homework Zoomline will be available for 8​th​ grade students from  

9:30 AM to 11:00 AM to 1:00 - 2:15 PM.  

 

This Homework Zoomline is here to assist ​every student​ ​in all subjects​.  

 

 

7​th​ Grade 
 

8:00-9:30 
and  

11:45-1:00 

The Homework Zoomline is available to all 7​th​ grade students during 
these times. If you have any homework questions, please join the zoom.  

8:00 - 9:30( ​7th Grade AM Zoomline​) 
11:45 - 1:00 (​7th Grade PM Zoomline​)  

  
8​th​ Grade  

 
9:30-11:00  

and 
1:00-2:15 

The Homework Zoomline is available to all 8​th​ grade students during 
these times. If you have any homework questions, please join the zoom.  

9:30 - 11:00 (​8th Grade AM Zoomline​) 
1:00 - 2:15 (​8th Grade PM Zoomline​) 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88344316436
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85212076240
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81676349737)
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84638803643
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83666637727

